
Dr. Heluf H. Strandskov,
Dept. Zcology,

University of Chicago,
Chicago 37, Dlinots.

Dear br, Strandskov,

Thank you for your letter of April 30.

I expect Urs. Lederberg to accompany me on our visit May 21-22.

The titie of the tulk should be "Genetic Studies on Facherichia coli".

T have a few lantern slides that would be relevant, but a projector

would not be urgently necessary. Until the 21st then,

Yours sincerely,

Josima Lederberg
Assistant Professor of Genetics.


